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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
 
 
Housing Works (HW) requests proposals from property owners and 
developers for the Project-Based Voucher (PBV) Program. The PBV 
program is designed to conform to the Project-Based Voucher Program 
Final Rule published on October 13, 2005 at 24 CFR Part 983.  
 
PBV applications are being accepted for new construction projects in Bend, 
Oregon.  Projects must serve families at or below 60% of the area medium 
income.  Developer must show evidence of site control and demonstrate 
that project construction will commence by July 30, 2016. There are thirteen 
(13) Project Based Vouchers available under this RFP.  
 
Proposals must be received by Housing Works no later than 5:00 p.m., 
Monday, January 4th, 2016. Late applications will not be accepted. 
 
Detailed application and selection information is posted on our website at 
www.housing-works.org. For further information please contact Patty 
Schouviller, Housing Services Director at (541) 323-7408.  Housing Works 
does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, religion, 
sex, sexual orientation, physical or mental disability or familial status or 
source of income. 
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